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The Area 5 Envirothon was held on 

April 26th at Camp Oyo in Scioto 

County, Ohio. Teams competed 

against several other schools in our 

Soil and Water Conservation area in 

the subjects of Soil, Aquatics, Wild-

life, and Forestry. Competitors were 

Katie Cora, Joe McElwee, Brianna 

Baldwin, Jordan Crum, C.J. Smart, 

Owen Behr, Jerilyn Garrett, Molly Bauman, Alanys Skaggs, and 

Samuel Crothers (pictured at bottom). At area 5 Envirothon 

Peebles Team Blue placed 7th out of 53 teams. Team Blue con-

sisted of Molly Bauman, Owen Behr, Jerilyn Garrett, Joe McEl-

wee, and C. J. Smart (pictured to the right). 
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On April 1, 2016,  some 

members of the Peebles 

FFA Chapter went to 

Peebles Elementary School 

to talk to 3rd graders about 

agriculture and the by-

products of various foods 

such as Potatoes, Wheat, 

Corn, Milk, Apples, Beef, 

Eggs & Soybeans. Students 

participated in fun activi-

ties! They had snacks, read 

a book, made animal face 

masks, and sang a song! 

Presenters from the chapter included Kim Kreal, Katie Setty, 

Brennan Sims, Caleb West, Jordan Crum, Joe McElwee, Dylan 

Shriver, Alanys Skaggs, Spring Ball, Baylee Warner, Brooklyn 

Farmer, Katie Cora, C.J. Smart, and Nathan Clark. 
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The communications and leadership class decided to hold a soup 

dinner at the Richard Roads Memorial Walk. They chose to do 

this fundraiser as their community service project. On April 10, 

2016 at 12 p.m. The class put on the event on the PHS track. 

Many community members attended the event to help support the 

Adams County Cancer Center. Donations were accepted and all 

the profit went to $20 gas cards for the cancer patients at ACCC. 

This event was a very big hit and all the community members ap-

preciated all the hard work the class had put into this fundraiser. 
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April 24th was a very excit-

ing day for the Peebles FFA 

officers and the first graders 

at the Peebles Elementary 

School. On Friday, the offi-

cers took a trip to the ele-

mentary to talk to the first 

graders about Earth Day. 

The officers taught the stu-

dents about the importance 

of taking care of the earth. The students played games, sang 

songs, colored, and ate snacks. The children and officers had a 

day full of fun and learning. Presenters from the chapter included 

Jessica Newkirk, Kalub Smith, Mckinlee Ryan, Mackenzee Jor-

dan, Joe McElwee, Jordan Crum, Andy Conley, Alanys Skaggs, 

Katie Cora, John Johnson, Tanner Arnold, C.J. Smart, Ryanna 

Shearer, Mariah Lewis, and Jessica Johnson. 


